
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE FRISCO HIGH SENIOR PARENTS COMMITTEE WOULD LIKE TO WELCOME YOU TO SENIOR YEAR! 

It’s going to be a memorable year! This year may not look like anyone expected but we are committed to making your student’s 

senior year special and will be continuing favorite senior traditions and introducing new ones. As students return to in-person 

learning, we wanted to give everyone information on senior items happening now and an idea of things to come. We appreciate 

everyone’s patience and flexibility in these next few weeks as we navigate the situation to put these events in place.  

We are excited to announce that the Senior Parent Committee WILL BE PROVIDING EVERY SENIOR WITH A YARD SIGN! 

We wanted to make sure the Class of 2021 Seniors were recognized this year and we are so happy we are able to do this for 

them. Pick up details coming soon! 

Senior T Shirt Pre-Orders are Open Now! The Senior Spirit Store is currently taking PRE- ORDERS. Please visit the website 

and click the link on the Class of 2021 page to pre-order now. Information will be forwarded regarding t shirt pick up.  

Most of our events will be held in the spring such as SENIOR BONFIRE, COLOR THROW, SENIOR/JUNIOR POWDERPUFF 

GAME, BACCULAUREATE ROSE CEREMONY, AND OF COURSE SENIOR DAY! We will be introducing a SENIOR HOCO 

PARADE to be held Saturday, October 24th. Other fall events will be added as the situation allows.  FHS PROM will be held 

April 10, 2021. Tentative GRADUATION dates are Friday, May 21 OR Saturday, May 22, 2021. FHS will be providing details 
regarding Prom and Graduation at a later date.  

A SENIOR PARENT MEETING will take place late September where we can provide a more detailed look at your student’s 

senior year activities.  

-SENIOR CLASS FUNDRAISER- 

While we understand the challenges that covid19 has placed on our FHS families, your help is necessary to 
make these events happen. The FHS Senior Parent Committee is a 501c (3) organization that follows FISD 
Booster Club guidelines. As such, our goal is to plan and fully fund memorable, fun events for the Class of 
2021. Your contributions are the ONLY way that any of this happens. Our budget for each year is based 
completely on the results of your participation. We will be discussing this in detail at the parent meeting and 
in a letter that will go out to each senior family soon.  

*Note: The $100 class fee payable to FISD goes towards funding prom/prom tickets. That is NOT part of the budget for any 
Senior Parents’ sponsored events. 

Please GET CONNECTED for all things Class of 2021! LIKE  us on our FACEBOOK page Frisco High Seniors 2021, FOLLOW 

US on TWITTER @FSr2021, JOIN our SENIOR CLASS REMIND by texting @FriscoSr21 to 81010 to receive information by 

text. Everything Class of 2021 can be found on our website, www.raccoonseniors.org. Whether your senior is learning in-person 

or virtually, we want their senior year to be a great one!  

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through some challenges in planning large gatherings amid current 

guidelines. We are flexible and appreciate your flexibility as well as we move forward. Pease feel free to call or contact me with 

any questions 

Sincerely,  

Lisa Gerrish 

Class of 2020 Senior Parents President 
friscohighschoolseniorparents@gmail.com|972.824.7587 
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